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May 18, 1968

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Your name will certainly lend distinction to our
Citizens Committee. I know you will be very helpful
in our campaign efforts and I am proud to have you
aboard.

Thank you for your enthusiasm and support.

Sincerely,

6/

Eu ert H. Humphrey

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas


